INDIAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY BOMBAY
PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICE

No. PHO/F- Acd/2022
Date: 30/03/2022

CORRIGENDUM

This is with reference to the Tender Notice No. PHO-F-16/21-22/ dated
16/02/2022 for Housekeeping work in IIT Bombay and the difficulties arises in uploading
the documents for interested agencies during the submission period due to the system error
in SRM. The date of uploading of document for RFX no. 6100001063 has been extended
upto 05/04/2022 at 5:00 pm. The Technical Bid and Financial Bid are re-invited from the
agencies who were already shown interest in the tendering process by submitting
EMD/MSME, NSIC certificate are requested to note the new dates for uploading their
tender documents under the RFX no. 6100001063. Corrigendum is uploaded on IITB
Website.

Details at: www.iitb.ac.in/en/tenders/at public advertisement, for other inquiries contact
Public Health Officer, IITB on 022 2576 7056, Email:- phoiitb@iith.ac.in /srm(@iith.ac.in
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